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Tuesday, 20 September 2022 

Seesaw Parent Log ins 
Dear parents/carers, 

Since September, we have been looking carefully at how we can improve our communication with you all 

and ensure it works for all our families. 

When we set up Seesaw initially, it was to use it for home learning during the pandemic.  To do this, we sent 

out the pupil log ins for you to use and so your child could access work and share their learning with us. 

As time went on, we realised that we could also use Seesaw to share important parts of your child’s learning 

and also to communicate with you about non-urgent matters. 

To that end, your child should be bringing home today a letter with a QR code to allow you to create 

your own parent log in.  This log in will allow more than one family member to see each child’s profile and, 

if you have more than one child at our school, it also means you can see both children’s work and messages 

through a single log in. 

If you download the Seesaw App and set notifications, you should get notified of any messages to your 

child(ren)’s pages so you don’t need to keep checking. 

Please note that at half term we will be turning off the option of messaging through the child log in so 

please ensure you have set up your new parent log in before then. 

Please note that the messaging option on Scholarpack is for non-urgent matters with your child’s 

teacher.  Teachers will only be asked to check Seesaw once a day on their working days; they will not be 

checking it constantly or at weekends or holidays. 

Along with this letter, we have also put together a document about how we communicate with you and the 

best way for you to communicate different things to us. (Edgewood Communications.pdf)  

If you have parental responsibility and have not received a log in, please contact the school office so we can 

send a copy to you either via email or post. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Ed Seeley 

Head teacher 
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